

TOWN OF WAYLAND

41 COCHITUATE ROAD WAYLAND, MASSACHUSETTS 01778

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

SARKIS SARKISIAN WAYLAND TOWN PLANNER TEL: (508) 358-3615 FAX: (508) 358-4036

MEETING MINUTES

May 23, 2011

The Wayland Planning Board conducted a site visit on **Monday May 23, 2011 at 7:00AM** at the Hannah Williams Playground, Main Street, Wayland as part of the Board's review of the Town of Wayland's proposal to renovate the playground.

Attendance:

Mr. Ira Montague, Chair

Ms. Colleen Sheehan, Member

Mr. Kevin Murphy, Clerk

Mr. Andrew Reck, Member

Also present was Sarkis Sarkisian, Town Planner; Don Ouellette. Public Works Director; Anna Meliones, Recreation Commission; and Michael Lowery, Board of Public Works. Joe Nolan, BOS

Minutes taken by K. Murphy

7:00AM SITE VISIT:

S. Sarkisian reviewed the proposal presented at the hearing on 5/17/2011as well as two alternatives for parking. Both parking alternatives located the parking spaces at the end of the park closest to TD Bank (southern end of the park).

The Board discussed the various configurations and reviewed the tree removal/trimming plan with D. Ouellette. The Planning Board asked S. Sarkisian to tape off the setback dimension needed to properly construct a safe parking lot.

Residents attending included: Katherine Boegehold, Maple Street Leisha Marcoccio, Main Street Cliff Kolovson, Garden Path Brooklyn Lowery, Patch.com

Respectfully submitted,

6.7.2011

Kevin Murphy, Clerk

Date